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5. INFORMAL BRIEFING SESSIONS 2022/23 – REVISED RECOMMENDATION 

 
5.1 An informal briefing session on the Leeds Family Values model has now been 

arranged for Monday, 21st November, 4.00 -5.00 p.m. on Microsoft Teams and 

invitations for the remote briefing have been forwarded to all Committee 
Members. 

 
5.2 The Committee is requested to note the progress of informal briefing 

 sessions for Committee Members to be held during 2022/23 and the 

arrangements made to hold an informal briefing session on the Leeds 
Family Values. 

 
 
6. SITE VISIT – MAGDALEN HOUSE, BOOTLE – REVISED RECOMMENDATION 

 
6.1 A site visit for Members of the Committee to meet with Children’s Services 

Teams at Magdalen House, Bootle, has now been arranged for Wednesday, 23rd 
November, 2.00 – 4.00 p.m. and invitations for the visit have been forwarded to 
all Committee Members. 

 
6.2 The Committee is requested to note the arrangements made to hold a site 

visit for Committee Members to meet with Children’s Services Teams at 
Magdalen House, Bootle. 

 

 
7. PRE-SCRUTINY OF ITEMS IN THE KEY DECISION FORWARD PLAN – 

PUBLICATION OF LATEST FORWARD PLAN 

 
7.1 Since the agenda for the meeting on 7 November 2022 was published, the latest 

Key Decision Forward Plan has been published, covering the period 1 December 
2022 – 31 March 2023. 

 
7.2 The latest Forward Plan published on 31 October 2022 contains no key decisions 

that fall under the remit of the Committee, on this occasion. 

 
7.3 The Committee is requested to note that there are no items for pre-scrutiny 

from the Key Decision Forward Plan that fall under the remit of the 
Committee, on this occasion. 



 
 
ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION 

 
10. ARCHDIOCESE REPRSENTATIVE 

 
10.1 The Committee has an Archdiocesan Representative that sits on the Committee. 

 
10.2  The Democratic Services Team within the Council has been advised that the 

current Representative has retired and that a replacement Representative has 
now been identified from the Archdiocese. Further details will be provided at the 
Committee meeting. 

 
10.3 The Committee is requested to formally approve the nomination received 

for a new Archdiocese Representative to sit on the Committee and to thank 
the retiring Archdiocese Representative for their service on the Committee. 

 

 


